DEAR SEPARATE SCHOOL ELECTORS OF TERRACE BAY, Monday, December 8 is Election Day. Polls are open from 11 a.m. to 8 p.m. in the large meeting room of the Recreation Centre.

Two trustees are required from a possible three candidates each of whom are requesting the opportunity to continue to represent the needs of the student, teachers, parents, School and community with sincerity and integrity.

These elected two will then commence to serve on the amalgamated North of Superior R.C.S.S. Board as of January 1, 1976.

We encourage you to support the persons of your choice by exercising your Right To Vote.

With confidence in your support and judgement we remain,

> Sincerly Yours, Mel Nicol George Ramsay, Mrs. Rita McBride

SCHREIBER KINSMEN BOOST BUILDING FUND



Photo left to right: Mr. Bill Humble, Chairman of the Bingo-thon; Mrs. Rena McAdam receiving cheque on behalf of McCausland Hospital; Mr. Joe Figliomeni President of the Kinsmen Club. Schreiber Kinsmen held a Bingo-thon on

October 24th and 25th. The proceeds \$499.13 were presented to the

McCausland Hospital Building Fund.

The Kinsmen Club and the Hospital wish to thank those who participated in this worthwhile project.



BUSINESS DIRECTORY

R. O.

THUNDER BAY PHONE 622-7726

FOR ALL YOUR PHOTO COPYING AND COMMERCIAL PRINTING CONTACT THE TERRACE BAY NEWS

BIRCH GROVE MOTEL

D.A.A. APPROVED

- Group & Family Rates 316 Walker Street,
- Daily & Weekly Rates Schreiber, Ontario

• Fully Modern Kitchens 829-2800 Cable T.V. - Plug Ins 829-2800

THIS SPACE AVAILABLE EVERY SECOND WEEK

Featuring Chevrolets



Rent-a-car

CALL LARRY AT 824-2304